
Submitter: Cindy Schmidt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB821 

I strongly oppose SB 821 removing the deadline required to assess existing sex 

offender registrants into a risk level.  Oregon government has a responsibility to 

uphold law, not avert law and responsibility of public safety for convenience.   

Legislate a solution that ensures oversight and completion to the important 

program/process of HB 2549 .  Legislate a solution that examines why the 

program/process of HB 2549 failed and provide transparent accountability.  Thank 

you. 


